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Your Submission: Lake Isaac watersport facility 
 
Hi 
I would like to add my submission and support for a watersport facility at Lake 
Isaac. 
  
We need to encourage as many people as possible to participate in sporting 
activities and while there are plenty of indoor facilities, outdoor watersport 
facilities are limited. 
I have been involved in Triathlons for only a few years now and in that time 
have seen the increased difficulty organisers have with using public areas to 
hold events. 
  
A dedicated facility would benefit a huge number of people and help 
encourage a wide range of sports in the community. 
  
Thank You 
Phil Damen 
027 5755 485 

 


